The Planning Officer, Planning Dept., Oxford City Council, OXFORD. Southfield House, 11, Heatherbank, PADDOCK WOOD, Kent, TN12 6BW.

14.5.2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

An article in the daily telegraph of 13<sup>th</sup>. May related how the Provost of Worcester College, Professor Jonathan Bate, is arguing very strongly against Exeter College's proposal to build a large multi storey student residence which would overlook Worcester College grounds and be seriously detrimental to their amenity. As an illumnus of Worcester, I would like to support our Provost vociferously in his argument and to urge you to think again about favouring Exeter College's present plans. The Provost did offer four large houses to sell to Exeter to create more rooms for their students. Can this not solve the problem?



PLANNING SERVICES	
2 0 MAY 2013	- 3 JUN 2.12
REFERRED TO	Г